
 

 
Badminton Tournament 2017 

 
Year 5/6 competition – Tuesday 7th February 2017 

Ursuline College, 225 Canterbury Road, Westgate on Sea 
4:00pm – 6:00pm (please arrive at 3.45pm) 

 
Please read the information below, as well as the attached guidance, if you are interested in entering this 
competition.  The competition will take place in the main sports hall building at Ursuline College. The 
competition will start on time at 4:00pm- schools can arrive from 3.45pm, please ensure that your competitors 
are there.   We estimate a 6:00pm finish.  
 
Team information  

1. Each school is eligible to enter one team.  
2. Teams consist of 6 players, and can be a mix of year 5/6. 
3. Teams must consist of 3 boys and 3 girls.   
4. Due to Health and Safety reasons there is a limit of 6 schools per event. Places will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis. Any school that subsequently withdraws after the closing date will only be 
considered for a place in next year’s events after all other entries have been received. 

  
General information  

1. As part of the entry to the event, schools are responsible for their own teams including first aid and 
welfare.  

2. Please ensure that all footwear is clean and dry before entering the hall. Heels are not permitted in the 
hall.  Space in the hall is limited and will be used as a priority for competing teams.  

3. Only cold/still drinks are permitted in the hall. Hot and fizzy drinks are not allowed in the hall, as they 
can damage the floor surface. Hot drinks are also a health and safety issue.  

4. Any parents, team managers etc. wishing to take photos will need to complete the attached form. 
Please ensure these are sent home with your competitors.   

5. There is limited parking onsite, please use the local area for parking. There are designated crossing 
points along the main road, please use these to cross the road to the school. 

 
Festival Format 
Pupils will be given the opportunity to learn new skills from Dane Court Grammar School’s Badminton Coach, 
Brian Simpson. They will be taking part in various activities and given the chance to play competitive matches 
also. 
 
This competition supports the School Games values:  

DETERMINATION – HONESTY – PASSION – RESPECT – SELF BELIEF – TEAM WORK 
 
To enter please complete the entry form and return by email to Stephanie Howard:   

SGO@ursuline.kent.sch.uk 
By midnight on Tuesday 31st January 2017 

 
Any entries received after the deadline will not be accepted. Places are limited to 6 and allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 
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Badminton 2017 – Team Entry  
 

 
 

School Name   

Contact Name   

Contact Telephone  
               Email 

 

 
Teams  being entered 
 

Badminton Team (3 Girls, 3 Boys) 
 

Tuesday 7th February 2017  

 
 
To enter please complete the entry form and return by email to:   
 

SGO@ursuline.kent.sch.uk 
 

By midnight on Tuesday 31st January 2017 
Any entries received after the deadline will not be accepted. Places are limited to 12 schools and allocated on 

a first come first served basis. 
 

  
Following the entry deadline, all schools will be confirmed. 
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